North American Local, LLC
13430 Gulf Beach Hwy., #79
Pensacola, FL 32507
850.449.5328

June 1, 2016

Via Electronic Filing

Steven King

Executive Director/Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr., S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket No. UT-152424

Dear Mr. King:

North American Local, LLC (“North American Local) hereby respectfully requests to withdraw
the Petition for Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier and Request for Waiver
of WAC 480-123-030(1)(d), (f) and (g) (“Petition”) filed with the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission (“Commission™) in the above-referenced docket on December 22,
2015, and asks the Commission to close this pending docket. Pursuant to discussions with
Commission staff, North American Local will file a new application under a new docket number

to the extent it seeks designation as an eligible telecommunications carrier in the future.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.

(i{%ctfully submitted,

Jorge Bellas, Managmg
North American Local, LL



